
 

October 12, 2020 

Price Increase: Copper MC Products effective Wednesday, October 14, 2020 

Dear Valued Customer: 

With the rise in comex and with deterioration of pricing in the market, Southwire will implement a 5% 

increase on all Copper MC products.  Please contact your inside salesperson for assistance with any 

questions. 

  

Sincerely, 

 

Laura Helms 

Product Manager MC Flex and LT 
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